STATE SERVICES COMMISSION
TE KAWA MATAAHO

11 October 2019

Paul
fyi-request-11380-d6af8a7d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Paul

Official Information Request
Our Ref: SSCOIA 2019-0246
| refer to your official information request received on 7 October 2019 for:

“how much, in staffing costs, the Official Information Act costs to administer across
the public sector. A response to this request could simply include the number of staff
employed in ministerial servicing/OIA teams across the sector and the cost to employ
them.

I'd also like to request whether or not the SSC has looked at how the OIA could be
reformed to ensure it is not burdensome on the taxpayers' dollar.” '

We have transferred second part of your request in relation to OIA reform to the Ministry of
Justice (MQJ) as information to which this part of your request relates to is believed to be
more closely connected with the functions of the MOJ In these circumstances, we are
required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your request.

You will hear further from the MOJ concerning that part of your request. The first part of the
request will remain with the State Services Commission.

Yours sincerely

ARG

Nicky Dirks
Managing Principal — Ministerial Services
State Services Commission

2 The Terrace

PO Box 329 Wellington 6140
New Zealand
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